
“Camino” Transfer Peer Mentors 
 
 
Launched in January 2021, the Queens College Academic Advising Center’s (AAC) 
Peer Ambassador Program recruits, hires, and trains Queens College students as 
Peer Mentors to offer individual and group support to first-year students.    
 
In partnership with LaGuardia Community College and supported by the Camino 
Grant, the Peer Ambassador Program will expand in Spring 2025 to include two 
QC students who transferred from LaGuardia to serve as peer mentors.   The 
Camino Peer mentors will support students transferring from LaGuardia to 
Queens College majoring in Elementary or Secondary Education.   
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.qc.cuny.edu%2Faac%2Fpeers%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmary.simeonewatch%40qc.cuny.edu%7C249221683cf248c6a73e08dd18aaa511%7C6f60f0b35f064e099715989dba8cc7d8%7C0%7C0%7C638693843398269259%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ENBT07PUwUbbbTUlgRL10ykCl2k0wLmFfvWIRIVn6iQ%3D&reserved=0

